
  
  
  
  

  Upgrading the ASE Web Services 

  September 04, 2008  

As a result of the growing demand on the ASE Web services which combines both the primary
website ( 194.165.154.66 ) and the online market watch system ( www.aselive.jo ). The ASE will be
upgrading its Internet connection from 42 MBPs into an STM/1 connection of 155 MBPs to serve the
growing demand. As a result of this important upgrade, the ASE Internet services will be temporarily
disrupted on Thursday 4/9/2008 between 15:00 and 17:00.
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